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March 26, 2024 
 
Arif Sarwat 
Department of Electrical and Computer Engineering  
College of Engineering & Computing  
Florida International University 
 
Dear Professor Sarwat, 
 
I am pleased to notify you that you were nominated by your College and have been 
selected to be honored as an FIU Top Scholar awardee for the academic year 2023-2024. 
The recognition for your Research and Creative Activities is in the category of Established 
Faculty with Significant Grants (Sciences). I congratulate you on your efforts to bring 
together students from indigenous tribes and other local communities in recruitment and 
outreach efforts to educate the next generation in clean energy 
 
A breakfast honoring the 2023-2024 Top Scholar recipients will be held on April 16th, 
2024, at the Frost Art Museum, Room 105, on MMC from 9:30 am-11:30 am.  Please RSVP 
by April 9th by completing a survey using this link.  
 
Thank you again for your outstanding work and scholarly contributions. 
 
 
Congratulations! 
 
 
 
Elizabeth M. Béjar, PhD 
Provost, Executive Vice President, and COO 
 
 
C:  Heather Russell, Vice Provost of Faculty Leadership and Success 
      Ines R. Triay, Interim Dean, College of Engineering & Computing  
      Deidra R. Hodges, Chair, Department of Electrical and Computer Engineering 
        
 
 

https://fiu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_74hqtjt22CZYK3Q

